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Please provide any other information or comments you feel would be helpful to the study team.

Name: 

Address:

State:

Phone Number:

Organization:

City: 

Email: 

ZIP:

Please provide input or concerns regarding the proposed interchange and the 1600 South/2700 North improvements.

C O N TA C T  I N F O R M AT I O N

C O M M E N T S
Comments are due by Nov. 13, 2020

CO M M E N T  F O R M

Thank you for your input. Please email comments to i15springvillespanishfork@utah.gov or fold, secure, 

and stamp this form and mail it to the address on the back. Please postmark the form on or before

Nov. 13, 2020.

Comments provided to the study team will be reviewed and considered by UDOT. All comments received will be documented in 
the study record. The study team will contact you if they need additional information or clarification.

UDOT’s responses to comments made during the formal Environmental Study comment period will be included in the Final 
Environmental Study.

Comments provided during the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process to UDOT are a matter of public record and 
subject to public release, if requested. For more information, see Terms of Use at the bottom of the Utah.gov website.
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